
WELCOME TO ANOTHER SEASON OF FUN AND SUN. 

 

 

The Aquadeo volunteer Fire Department has had a busy 2018 and has improved your 
department considerably.  

Following are some of the highlights that were carried out during 2018. 

1- Equipment purchased 
 

- 2 complete sets of personal protective Equipment (PPE). 
- A foam inductor system for the fire truck, which will help on the 

requirement of water in fighting a fire. 
- An upgrade on the fire truck as to having all radios, lights and 

directional equipment power wired into the truck for a constant 
charging system. 

- A new nozzle and some hose. 
- A fire extinguisher for the disposal area north of the Village.  
- Fire Department shirts were ordered and given to each member. 

2- Other events and upgrades 
 

- The AED cabinet has been upgraded so that the AED will be 
permanently (all seasons) installed on the corner junction of 
Aqualane Ave. and Park Ave. Please take note of the location in case 
of an emergency   

- A successful golf tournament ($2570.00 net profit)– with a thank you 
to all who attended, donated prizes and to Mr. Peter Delainey for the 
use of his prestigious golf course. 

- An Aug long week-end demo display and participation of Junior 
residents with the fire hose, followed with a well attended hot dog 
lunch. 

- A primary and secondary Helo pad landing sites established with user 
kit developed and placed on fire truck. 

- A completion and approval of the Fire Departments SOP Has been 
carried out.   

 3- SOME FRENDLY REMINDERS  

- Ensure that your residents are free of potential fire hazards. 
- Check AED location. 
- If you need your fire extinguisher checked, contact an AVFF for 

assistance.   

   


